
 

                                                          Change In ID Authorization Letter  

Date:  2019/4/19 

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: SVNDHI-DB11 (original FCC ID)  

To Whom It May Concern:  

This letter grants authorization for representative of Apollo Tech USA Inc.  to apply to FCC for a 

change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to 

Zhejiang Dahua Vision Technology Co., Ltd FCC ID: SVNDHI-DB11 . We are aware that Apollo 

Tech USA Inc. intends to market the above referenced product under their own FCC ID:  

2AML4-MOBELL1080NB   

Sincerely yours, 

 

Yolanda Chen  
Certified manager 

Zhejiang Dahua Vision Technology Co., Ltd  

No.1199, Bin’an road, Binjiang District, Hangzhou, P.R.China.  
 


